From: Tariff Design

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 1:02 PM

To: Tariff Design

Subject: CHANGE NOTICE : Bulk and Regional Tariff Design engagement — Webinar only, no in-person session tomorrow
(March 13, 2020)

Importance: High

In light of the evolving COVID-19 pandemic situation, the AESO is exercising caution and transitioning the format of our

Friday, March 13 engagement session.

For the Bulk and Regional Tariff Design engagement session tomorrow, March 13, 2020, the in-person venue has been
cancelled, and is being replaced with a webinar.

For those participants registered for the in-person session, you will be automatically registered for the webinar. An email

confirmation and instructions for how to join the webinar will be sent to your email shortly.

Our top priorities are the health and well-being of our employees and stakeholders, and the reliability of Alberta’s

electric system.

We will continue to monitor developments and provide updates via our website and bi-weekly stakeholder newsletter
regarding changes to stakeholder engagement sessions.

Sincerely AESO Tariff Design



